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Case No. 2024-00253

Thank you for your comments on the application of Clover Creek Solar Project LLC d/b/a New Frontiers Solar
Park. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file
forthe Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2024-00253, in any further
correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2024-00253 (ky.gov).

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Froms Hinton, Nikk (vivi)

Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 11:51 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Ref # 2024-00253

I I -

Please consider banning the solar panel operation in Breckinridge county.
You have heard all the reasons why.

Thanks for your consideration.

Thanks and Have a Blessed Day,

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!!!

Nikki HilltOIll Trucking Specialist

MarshMcLennan
Agency
Marsh & McLennan Agency LLC Company

Facebook | LinkedIn
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